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Over the past five days in Guangxi, I have got many precious experiences and memories in 

this summer voluntary teaching camp. Before I had arrived Guangxi, I have just finished my 

trip in Tokyo. Therefore, I was quite shocked when I came to Daping Village, as this place is 

very poor and backward compare with Tokyo. In fact, it took some time for me to adapt. 

However, I really enjoy having voluntary teaching in Daping Village. 

 

In this summer camp, there were two main missions for me. First, voluntary teaching. I was 

assigned to arts team which taught the students about paper folding. Although it is something 

very simple, the students seemed very enjoy in this class. The most important thing was a 

great opportunity was provided for us to have communication and interaction with the 

students.  

 

Second, checking for the teachers’ dormitory. As I am a year-1 engineering student and have 

a great interest in civil engineering, it is a precious chance for me know more in this aspect. It 

also gave me some very basic knowledges which are related to civil engineering, and I really 

enjoyed the process. 

 

Although we have met different difficulties during this trip, we still went through it. PMSA 

Summer Voluntary Camp is a very meaningful activity, and it is my pleasure to be a part of 

this programme. I hope that there are more chances for me to join some similar activities 

which are held by PMSA in the future.  

 


